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Please address correspondence:
The Chief Librarian
Telephone: 749 199

GENERAL ASSEMBLY LIBRARY
PARLIAMENT HOUSE
WELLINGTON 1
NEW ZEALAND

/ Ref: S/A

QM/NL A3 1q89

Dear .- / M e

The General Assembly Library has been receiving your publication under
the provisions of the Copyright Act 1962, as amended in 1971. Our

records indicate that (_e e\dquib nax H&Cﬂjjfefi gy
Neaw zealewnd Homehictin,  Aetociatian Newrnfe Mer

Sunce M g |
We would appreciate it 1f you would send us lcopy/begies of each issue

necessary to complete our holdings and ensure that we are on your current
mailing list. If there are no spare issues available, we would be very
grateful if you would lend us your file copies so that we might obtain a
photocopy. We would treat them with the greatest care and return them
to you as quickly as possible.

If in fact your periodical has ceased or been temporarily suspended we
would be pleased if you would complete the section below and return it
to us with all the missing issues.

This information will be valuable in updating the national record of

serials published in New Zealand. Your prompt attention in this matter
would be appreciated.

Yours faithfully

% DY lon e (ms)

for SERTALS LIBRARIAN

The Chief Librarian
General Assembly Library
Parliament Buildings
WELLINGTON

Dear Sir

N2 Homer QT ASSOURTION Nl s LETER,

Publication of the above named periodical has ceased/heen temporarily
suspended. The last issue published was:

Signed:

D



